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UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW OPEN! 

Learn more about our programs at lewistonrecreation.com! 
ADULT 

Basketball: Drop in Basketball is on Sundays @ 7:00, Lewiston Armory. Residents $2/Non Residents $3. 

Pickleball: Indoor play starts the week of October 21, and we are featuring a beginner clinic for those looking 
to learn how to play! 

Table Tennis: Drop in Table Tennis on Wednesday nights at the Lewiston Armory Residents $2/Non Residents 
$3 

Volleyball: COED ‘B’ and ‘C’, as well as Reverse COED ‘A’ Leagues at the Lewiston Armory 

YOUTH 
Youth Basketball for Grades PK-12 for youth looking for local leagues and clinics! 

Basketball, Pre-season skills clinics with LRD coaches starting the last weekend in October. Opportunities for 
Grades 1-6. 

Basketball, Bates Youth Clinic for Girls: 11/9 at Lewiston Armory with Bates Women’s Team, Grades 1-8. 

Basketball, Bates Youth Clinic for Boys: Time and Date are TBD! Watch our website for more information.  

Young Filmmakers: Kids in grades 6-12 will learn about the film making process, including working to create a 
short film! 

Afterschool at the Armory: Kids grades 7-12 can register for drop-in open gym on Wednesdays and Thursdays 
after school.  

*NEW!* Little Adventurer’s Play Space: a drop-in, toddler and young family activity room designed for gross 
motor skills and meeting new friends! Space will be opening the first week in November 

Junior Robotics: Kids grades 3-6 will learn about engineering, building robots, and how to code using LEGO 
Spike Prime Kits. 

Halloween at the Armory: Join us on Thursday, October 17 from 5:00 - 7:00 for games, prizes, and a trunk-or-
treat sponsored by the Lewiston Cheer Envy team! 

Schools Out! Day Camp on 10/11: Register your child for a full day of fun at the Lewiston Armory! From gym 
games to crafts, your child will have a fun day with Lewiston Recreation! 

Safe Sitter Certification Courses on 10/11 and 12/30: Safety skills, childcare skills, first aid, and more are 
offered in this national program! This is for kids in grades 6-8.  

ADULT 50+ PROGRAMS 
Van Adventures: Monthly van rides for those looking for adventure! Examples trips include OOB, Boothbay, 
and Mystery Lunches. 

Chair Yoga: Start your Tuesdays and Thursdays with breathing and stretching. 

Gentle Yoga: Geared towards adults with intellectual and/or physical limitations, or rehabbing injuries 

Dessert and Discussion: FREE monthly program sponsored by AARP.  



What is your experience working in recreation and with out-of-
school programming? I have been working in recreation ever since I 

was 14 years old. I started at the Saco recreation department as a 
summer camp counselor. During my time in Saco, I helped run 7 years 

of summer camps and participated in other programs during the 
school year and the holidays. In 2023 I came on as lead counselor for 
Lewiston recreation and have been running the summer camp here 

for the last 2 years. Recreation has been apart of my life for as long as 
I can remember, and I can’t wait to see what the future holds! 

What do you enjoy most about working with youth? The thing that I 
enjoy most about working with kids the unforgettable experiences 

that can be had in these types of programs. Being someone who was 
in plenty of rec sports and camps as a child, I know firsthand how 

memorable these experiences can be. So being able to provide that 
for another generation is an amazing feeling. 

Why were you interested in taking the Youth and Family Program Aide Position? I was interested in this posi-
tion because I have had an incredible experience over the last two summers. I have worked with amazing people 

and met so many amazing families. So, I jumped on the opportunity to take the next step because of how wel-
coming and friendly the whole community is. The opportunities for fun programs are endless and I’m very excit-

ed to being to give back to this incredible community. 

What do you hope to accomplish in this role? I hope to be able to provide a plethora of diverse and unique pro-
grams that will keep children active and keep children learning in 
ways that are safe, fun, and engaging. The opportunities are end-
less, and I am very excited help provide unforgettable experiences 

to the Lewiston community. 

MEET OUR NEWEST TEAM MEMBER! 
Devin Pike, Youth and Family Program Aide 

We are excited to welcome Devin Pike to the Lewiston Recreation 

Team! Devin will be helping our department to expand opportunities 

for youth and families, ranging from fun special events to more 

school-age childcare camps and opportunities. Learn more about 

Devin below! 



THANK YOU 
Bates Student Athletes!  

 We want to thank the athletes of Bates College for 

their continued work towards inspiring young        

athletes! In September, members of the Women’s 

and Men’s Soccer Teams, Women’s and Men’s         

Ultimate Frisbee Team, and Field Hockey Team have 

volunteered at clinics for almost 200 local kids! 

Thank you also to Play It Again Sports for supporting 

our youth programs every season! 

 



North Temple Pickleball Courts 
Inaugural Tournament and Opening Ceremony 

The City of Lewiston held an inaugural tournament 

and opening ceremony on October 1 at the North 

Temple Pickleball Courts! Thank you to everyone who 

came out and played, and congratulations to Peggy 

Kennison and Steve Maclean for going undefeated 

and being our tournament champions! 

The North Temple Pickleball Courts are now open 7 

days a week for the rest of the outdoor season.  








